From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 12:54 PM

To: Matt Taylor

Subject: New Project Manager Johnson Cleaners 02-56-584077
Attachments: New PM_UPDATE_ letter_Johnson_Cleaners.pdf

Hi Mr. Taylor,

| am the new Project Manager for the above referenced Site. Please review the attached letter and provide a project
update.

Thank you for your time, and | look forward to hearing from you.

Pete Raymond

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, Wl 54701

Phone: (715) 279-3742

Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov

dnr.wi.gov
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